
 

DRESS CODE 
 
This is a dressy dance, so the ASB leadership and Administration asks that students wear nice 
clothes like dresses.  However this is not a “formal” so students should not wear tuxedos or 
prom dresses. Flannels and slacks would be PERFECT! 
 
Tops/Dresses: 

● Button up shirts or polos (short or long sleeves) can be worn.  Some will choose to wear 
a tie, but that is optional.  

● You can wear sleeveless tops and spaghetti strap but ​undergarments cannot be 
showing​.  

● Dresses/tops cannot have cutouts that expose the lower torso (back, sides, stomach). 
No strapless or backless tops/dresses​ are permitted and your midriff cannot be 
exposed.  Please be sure that as you move throughout the evening, including dancing, 
your top does not ride up exposing your lower back or midriff area.  
 

Skirts/Dresses/Pants: 
● Nice pants/slacks such as Dockers, Khakis, Dickies may be worn.  Nice jeans are also 

ok.  Pants ​cannot have rips or tears​ in them (even if made that way). 
● No baggy/saggy pants, school dress code still applies. 
● Length of skirts and dresses must be ​below​ your thumb.  Please ensure that your 

dress/skirt material does not ride up throughout the evening while you walk and/or 
dance.  

 
Shoes: 

● You may wear open toed shoes, but realize you’ll be standing and dancing most of the 
night, so be comfortable!!!  You may not take your shoes off because the heels were too 
high and hurt your feet.  This is for safety reasons.  

○ One suggestion - vans or converse with a dress is super cute, but just an idea!!! 



● Nice tennis shoes, boots, and dress shoes are also permitted. 
 
General Guidelines​: School dress code applies (with the exception of dress/top exceptions 
listed above).  No inappropriate logos are allowed.  
 
Admin and ASB will be checking your outfit before you enter the dance.​  If you are out of 
dress code, parents will be called to pick you up.  While the adults do not enjoy having to do 
this, you WILL be turned away if the guidelines are not followed to ensure we are consistent in 
our expectations for all students.  


